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Captainõs Column 
Gentlemen,  

 

The major event of the year is upon us! Manassas is here! My article this month will be 

very short. I will defer to the 1 st Sergeant  who has all the important information about 1 st 

Manassas. Please pay close attention to the details especially printing out your waiver and 

medical forms, the times that registration will be open (remember that we are registered  as part 

of the 47 th  VA.) and the early battles on Saturday and Sunday.  

 This is early war. If you have a militia uniform, wear it. If you donõt, wear your war time 

impression, but we will probably go into battle in just our blouses. If you have a battle shi rt bring 

it for backup. It will be hot , so be prepared. 

 I also want to thank those who helped with the Cold Harbor and Gain es Mill events. Your 

efforts are appreciated.  I will see everyone at Manassas!  

 

With Kind Regards  

Captain Turley  

 

 

1st Sergeantõs Report  
Gentlemen,  

 
The 150th First Manassas event is coming up on July 23rd and 24th. In this newsletter 

you will find directions and a schedule of events. Please note that registration appears to only be 

open from Wednesday through Friday, 8:00 A.M. - 10:00 P.M. It looks like you will need to be 

signed in by Friday evening to participate. PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE ARE 

REGISTERED AS COMPANY òI", 47TH VA, OF LONGSTREET'S CORPS. The battles will be at 

9:30 A.M. on both Saturday and Sunday. I cannot guarantee how far away the parking will be, so 

I would recommend packing light.  I am told there is to be a shuttle running to and from parking.  

Please bring about 80 rounds for the weekend. You will be responsible for your own food for the 

weekend.  
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You will also find c opies of the two forms that you will need to have filled out for the event. 

The waiver form will need to be turned in at registration and the medical form will need to be 

carried in your cartridge box. The suggested attire for the event should be either th e militia 

impression, or battle shirts. For those who have neither, I believe shirts will be acceptable.  Shell 

jackets will not be period correct. If you need milit ia uniform items, the company has some 

available for loan. Jack has already fitted some of y ou for these items, so you will need to contact 

him to set up the loan.  

 I have the following people signed up. (Turley, Gammon D., Firth, Gammon M., Pate, 

Alexander Jack, Alexander Johnathan, Catlett, Guillen, Gunter, Kiser, Kisner [in place of Ron 

Lawre nce], Ward, Weidman, and Wilson). I look forward to seeing everyone there.  

 

With Kind Regards  

1st Sgt. Gammon  

 

 

Website News Update  
 Gentlemen,  

 

As many of you are aware our Website is under going changes.  The executive committee 

realizes the importance o f our website and is doing our best to continue a first class product.  Our 

many thanks go to our long time webmaster, John Parks who is stepping down due to job 

demands and Huzzah to Matt Guillen who has volunteered to handle this chore in the future.  

John will be assisting Matt during the transition and will continue to screen and forward emails.  

Please be patient as we are having to rebuild the site from the ground up,  the software that 

established our site is more than 10yrs old  (equal to about a mil lion years ago in tech time).  In 

the meantime, Johnathan has s etup a F acebook page which will help during the transition stage. 

The page contains some of the ba sic information and provides a platform for pictures and such; it 

should be much easier to get them on the Facebook page and save space for our final website.  If 

anyone has any suggestions, pictures or can provide additional web support please let Matt or I 

know.   

 

With Kind Regards   

Jack Alexander  
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